
Recycling Changes As of July 15, 2020
Starting July 15, 2020, the Recycling Center will again ACCEPT GLASS, TIN and ALUMINUM.

There are new signs up that help explain what recyclables go into which bins, and what we do
and do not accept.

We greatly appreciate the time and effort the members of the Recycling Task Force have put
into making our Recycle Center more usable for all of us!
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